








St.  Mary  School  Office:  408.842.2827 Religious Education: 
408.847.2652 

Weekend Liturgy Questions/Comments  11/6/16 
1. Our Gospel challenges us to consider what happens after our 

earthly life has ended. The Church proclaims, life is changed, not 
ended. 

2. We have God’s promise of heaven if we live a faith-filled life. 
Whom do we know whose life is a model of faith? 

3. As we continue through the Month of our Faithful Departed, we can 
incorporate rituals to honor our beloved dead both in our homes 
and personal prayer time. Display pictures of loved ones on a table 
covered with a white cloth and candles, make holy cards, visit the 
cemetery, or write a litany prayer of names and memories. 

Thank you to Tanya Reese who coordinated our Scholastic 
Book Fair during conference week! We had a wide selection of 
books for all ages and some great gifts for adults, including 
cookbooks! The Book Fair proceeds will go towards new books 
for our library and school. 

This ministry is in need of 
ministers!!! This ministry is the 
easiest of all ministries because 
the time involved is short and so 
is the preparation. If you would 
like to share the Word with the 
young members of our 
community, please call Barbara 
in the Religious Education 
Office at 408.847.2652. 

Beautiful Holiday Poinsettias 
Let the Washington D.C. fundraising students help 
you get a head start on your holiday decorating 
with gorgeous Gilroy-grown red poinsettias direct 
from Headstart Nursery. Pick up your order forms 
at the Parish or School Office. If you are planning 

to donate poinsettias to the church at Christmas, simply order 
and pay and the school will take care of the delivery for you. 

All orders must be submitted by November 9, 2016. 
Thank you for your support! 

Gilroy Garlic Festival A Huge Success 
It is always fun to work such a great community event and this 
year The Gilroy Garlic Festival Gourmet Alley proceeds totaled 
$2,768.24! Thank you to Elizabeth Amarante who coordinated 
the volunteers for Saint Mary School, the parents and friends 
who turned out to work and for the Garlic Festival for the support 
of the school and so many other organizations throughout our 
community  

Sacramental Preparation 

Thirty-Second  Sunday  in  Ordinary  Time  -  November 6,  2016 

Save The Date For SMS Blue & White Auction 
Mark Your Calendars! St. Mary School will be celebrating their 
30th Annual Blue and White Auction on Saturday, March 25th at 
Kirigin Cellars in Gilroy. Pull out the pearls and shine those 
shoes--the theme of this year’s event will be Old Hollywood. A 
cocktail reception and silent auction will kick off at 4:30pm, to be 
followed by a gourmet dinner, live auction and dancing. Creative 
and formal attire is encouraged. You don’t want to miss this 
glamour-filled evening! 



Prayers  for the Sick 
Oremos  por  los  Enfermos 

Masses for the Week 
An offering to the work of the Parish has been made in memory 
of, or on behalf of, these persons who are hereby included in the 
special prayers of our community at our daily Masses this week. 

All Souls  † 
All Souls  †

All Souls  † 
† 

  Tomas Grijalva  (A)  †

 
† 

   

† 
Jose & Juanita Gonzalez  (A)  † 

  Oliva Raya Rosas  † 

  † 
  Carlos & Francisca Bartolome † 

  † 
Federico Zavala Perez  † 

  Elpidio Velasco  †

Jesus Rocha  (Living Birthday) 
  Matt Brady  † 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: 
408.847.2652 

Rite of Christian 
Initiation for Adults/
Children 

Layettes Needed for 
Women who choose Life 

Thirty-Second  Sunday  in  Ordinary  Time  -  November 6,  2016 

Gift Store 

Open every Sunday from: 
9:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. 

Saint Ladies 


